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FOOD & NUTRITION SERVICES FOR THE 

TOPPENISH SCHOOL DISTRICT – UPDATE 

As we just started the new school year and have sent out menus to staff and 
students, we want to let you know we are facing unprecedented issues with the 
supply chain that will cause us to alter our posted menus with little to no notice. 
We work closely with our distributors and manufacturers to make sure to try to 
secure both the food and supply items that are needed to support the food 
program. 

It is our intention to serve the posted menu each day at every school, but supply 
issues will not always allow us to do this.  Until the supply chain issues are 
resolved, menus may be subject to change.  We will always attempt to 
substitute the scheduled menu item with another that is a similar item and to 
the extent that it is possible.  Rest assured, we will always provide wholesome 
meals each and every day. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
Food Services Department:  Nora Flores, 509-865-8093. 

"Toppenish School District is an equal opportunity provider and employer." 


